
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
We are pleased to invite you to a talk on Internet Safety and Online Protection on 1 November at 
6pm in the School Hall. The talk is expected to last for approximately one hour.   
 
As well as providing you with valuable and up to date information on this ever changing issue, there 
will be time for questions, regarding online safety should you have any. We expect to finish at 
approximately 7pm.  
 
Recognising the ever evolving technological society we live in and understanding that the internet is 
now used as a major source of research information, we have arranged for an expert to provide 
parents with important advice in trying to keep your child safe online. This evening follows on from 
the talk your child will receive on online safety.  
 
As Pastoral Leaders we have become increasingly concerned by some of the available reading 
material and videos students now access in their own time, along with applications students use and 
talk about in school.  
 
We can thoroughly recommend this talk, it having taken place in previous years, in giving guidance 
and advice in keeping your child safe online and helping monitor the various applications, websites 
and software that he may be using on the home computer, tablet or their phone.   
 
If you are interested in attending the information evening please return the reply slip below so that 
we can ensure we can accommodate all parents who wish to come.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Mclean-Boyd 
Associate Headteacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip 

Please complete and return to Student Services no later than the 19th October 2017 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Child’s Form ______________ 

I/We will be attending the E-Safety Evening on the 1st of November at 6pm. 

The number attending will be ________ 


